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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

YEAR 6  RESIDENTIAL TRIP TO PGL MARCHANTS HILL  –Sunday 26th June – Wednesday 29th 
June 2022 

 
The school is currently planning a residential visit to PGL Marchants Hill, Surrey for Year 6 students.  During 
this trip we propose to offer students a balanced programme which will divide their time equally between 
activities, excursions and evening activities. Our aim is to ensure that the students will have a full four-day 
programme of learning and lots of fun, in an excellent educational setting. The visit has been risk assessed 
and has had the approval of the Local Governing Body.  

This residential trip will offer opportunities for students to develop many of their skills, knowledge and 
experiences within the Surrey area. There will also be a full range of activities that will help to develop your 
child’s confidence, independence and decision making ability.  

The cost of the visit to be £335.00 to cover full board accommodation, a full programme of activities and 
tuition, insurance cover and transport between the School and Marchants Hill. Pocket money and a packed 
lunch en-route is not included.   

We would like to invite you to secure a place for your child by making a deposit of £55.00 by Monday 5th 
July 2021 to secure a place for your child.  This deposit is non-refundable unless we are unable to offer 
your child a place.  Once places are allocated, so that we can meet the payment deadlines set by the Travel 
Company, there will be three further instalments; Please see below  

£55.00 Monday 5th July 2021 

£70.00 Monday 26th November 2021 

£70.00 Monday 24th February 2022 

£70.00 Monday 4th April 2022 

£70.00 Monday 23rd May 2022 
 

All payments must be made via Wisepay. 

https://www.harrold.beds.sch.uk/about-us/wisepay/ 

The school does not operate on a first-come basis for residential visits because we appreciate that parents 
may need time to consider the benefits of a stay away from home.  

If you would like more information, please visit the Marchants Hill website on www.pgl.co.uk.  

Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Miss Wilkinson  
Class 6 Teacher 


